
  
 

 

 DRINKING WATER NOTICE – August 18, 2024 
 

UPDATE ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER  
FROM ARIZONA WATER COMPANY 

 
Pinal Valley (AZ0411009)  

 

At 9:00 PM on 8/17/2024 Arizona Water Company had a scheduled outage in an isolated 

area of Casa Grande near the intersection of Trekell Road and Kortsen Road to perform 

planned system upgrades.   Unfortunately, storm activity during the early hours of Sunday, 

August 18, delayed the completion of that work.  Additionally, the storms and lightning 

caused a power outage at a booster station on the Northeast portion of the water system, 

impacting most of the water system North of McCartney Road.  3,500 to 4,000 customers 

were initially affected by the outage, with 450 customers associated with the planned 

improvements. 

 

Water was restored to all customers by 1:45 PM. 

 

Should you wish additional information, please contact Mark Kieren, Vice-President of 

Operations, at 520-500-6022. 


